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From the Assistant Bagman (Day of Dance)


Ben Roberts


                         14 Beckford Road, Woodside, Croydon CR0 6HU


                               Email:  dodbagman@northwoodmorris.co.uk


                                             bagman@northwoodmorris.co.uk


                             Mobile:  07932 814 665   or    07711372496








Dear Friends old and new,





As the new man in the hot seat, and on behalf of the North Wood Morris Men, I would like to invite you to join us on our Day of Dance which will take place on Saturday 10th May, 2014.  It is not necessary to field a whole side; individuals are welcome to make up an “odds and sods” side. We will be touring the rolling countryside of North Surrey, finishing at the Royal Standard under the canopy of the Croydon flyover.





The weekend begins on Friday evening and lasts until Sunday morning. The Day of Dance itself is on the Saturday, convening at 9am [ish] returning around 6pm, give or take the odd holdup [ish]. The day finishes with a Grand Feast, with entertainment by our good selves and plenty of local craft ale!





The Scout Hall which we use has limited dining space as far as the Feast is concerned.  Fifty is warm and comfortable – a few beyond that can be squeezed in; So, do try to book your places as soon as possible if you wish to enjoy the evening’s festivities.





As far as sleeping accommodation is concerned, there are now 14 bunks, in the main hall, with two other rooms containing 4 and 4 beds each room.  There is, also space for outdoor camping, so, if you prefer, you can bring your own tents as there is a large meadow below the Hall. Adjoining the Hall are ample toilets and shower facilities to cater for all needs.





There is also a hotel next to where we board the coaches, and a short mile from the Scout Hut, should that be more enticing.  Obviously, this would not be included in the price. � HYPERLINK "http://www.premierinn.com/pti/hotelInformation.do?hotelId=23868" �http://www.premierinn.com/pti/hotelInformation.do?hotelId=23868�





The booking form is attached and I hope you will be able to email it with your reply, with numbers by the 


15th November 2013.  Deposits should be received by 10th December 2013, to the above address.


If you require any more information, at this stage, please do not hesitate to contact me/us.





Please give this your prompt attention as places are being booked as I write!!





We look forward to hearing from you soon.





Ben Roberts.


Assistant Bagman – Day of Dance.





9th October, 2013
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The North Wood Morris Men


Croydon’s own Morris Dancers








